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Presentation and consideration of the procurement of fleet vehicles for the current fiscal year.  Staff
requests permission to purchase budgeted vehicles which would consist of one new replacement 2016
Ford F-150 Super Crew XLT truck and one new replacement 2017 Ford F-250 truck.  Staff requests
authorization to purchase the vehicles from San Tan Ford through the cooperative Arizona State Contract
#K8B/ADSP012-016671 for a total not to exceed $71,500.00.
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